
COVID-19 HOURS AND PROCEDURES 

Beginning Monday, March 23, 2020, Advocacy Outreach will be open regular 

hours for serving our clients via phone, fax and email.   

Our facilities, including our day shelter, will be open by appointment only so 

that we may do our best to keep our facilities properly disinfected for our clients 

and staff.  

We value your donations; besides helping our clients directly, they allow us to 

draw a matched value in federal funds to help with rental assistance to prevent 

homelessness. However, unfortunately, Advocacy Outreach CANNOT accept 

donations at this time and will NOT open the free thrift store to the public until 

further notice.  We can accept donations of disinfecting cleaning supplies and 

paper products, ie toilet paper, cups, paper towels.  When we are able to accept 

donations of household items again we will be sure to let everyone know! If you 

can keep your things until we are able to accept them, we appreciate it. Thank 

you. 

How to contact us: 

Phone hours: Monday 1PM – 5PM 

Tuesday-Thursday 9AM-5PM 

(Office is closed 12PM-1PM for lunch) 

 

512-281-4180 

Fax 512-281-9599 

info@advocacyoutreach.org 

 

website: www.advocacyoutreach.org 

Facebook:  Advocacy Outreach 

mailto:info@advocacyoutreach.org
http://www.advocacyoutreach.org/

